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Wu’tun’e wee’zooh yi’yalh, whes’keghe s’o ududeh’chi oo’s’o ghu’nuyelh’o. 
Making sure the footprints we leave behind are the ones our children will be proud to walk in. 

 

 

Corporate Career Fair – Friday, August 8th, 2025 

25th Annual General Assembly 

This year we are excited to celebrate our 25th AGA, Wednesday, August 8th to Saturday, 

August 9th. Four whole days for on-reserve and off-reserve membership to re-connect 

and enjoy many activities.  

On Friday, August 8th we would like to welcome everyone, including the public from the 

surrounding communities. We will have a day full of activities starting at 9:00am until 

4:00pm for everyone to enjoy, lunch will be included. 

Like previous years, we will be hosting a Corporate Career Fair to give the membership 

the option to inquire about your company’s business and potential employment 

opportunities. 

Our youth are the stepping-stones to the future. In the summer we provide a Summer 
Student Work Program for the McLeod Lake student membership. Students are placed 
in the different departments in McLeod Lake learning more about those operations. We 
also provide a week of work readiness skills, resume and cover letter writing, Industry 
tickets, Basic First Aid, WHIMIS 2015, and safety tickets. They also receive a week of 
Learners’ prep classes, with ICBC visiting the community to allow students to write their 
knowledge test locally. This year we would like to offer more to the students with a 
back-to-school trip celebration. 

To support our Summer Student Program, this year we are asking for a registration fee 

of $300.00. The fees collected will go towards our youth department. Please make 

cheques payable to the MLIB Summer Employment Program. Attention: Doris Kilba.  

Your registration fee and/or donations to the summer employment program will help the 

Employment & Training Department with the increasing costs of supplies, instructor 

costs, work PPE, year-end travel, accommodation, awards, and meals for instructors. 

We look forward to your participation and have attached a registration form for your 

convenience. If you have any questions, please forward them to Doris Kilba at 

employmenttraining@mlib.ca or call 250-997-1387. 

 

Deadline to register is Friday, July 4th, 2025. Tables are limited so register early.   
 

Mussi Cho  


